
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING March 9, 2015 7PM 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Sarah Baker, Tim Robertson, and Matt 
Hull 
 
Also attending:  Mary Robertson, Austin & Leslie Gray, Shannon French, Carl French 
 
Minutes from February’s meeting were read and approved.  
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:  Austin & Leslie Gray, 34 Farragut Drive, Lot #9, were present at this 
meeting.  They purchased their property in 2013.  Discussion was held regarding a 
$10,000 development fee of which they were unaware. They were present tonight to see 
if something could be worked out with the Town.  Matt said he would speak to the 
Town’s attorney and that he would get back with them.  In reviewing the site drawing, it 
was noted that the side setback on the right needs to be at least 15 feet.  A motion was 
made by Don to recommend that the development fee issue be placed before Town 
Council.  Tim seconded.  All agreed. 
 
A motion to adjourn this meeting was made by Don. Tim seconded.  All agreed and the 
meeting adjourned at 7:33 PM. 


